
APA MEETING MINUTES 
APRIL 11, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. 

 
CALL TO ORDER: At 6:40 p.m. APA President Laura Walsh opened meeting with a 
prayer;  A motion was made by Angel Gilpin to approve last meeting’s minutes, 
Annie Frusti seconded the Motion; Minutes were approved 
 
 
IN ATTENDANCE:  Jim Horne, Laura Walsh, Susie Menas, Angel Gilpin,  Annie Frusti, 
Ed Frusti, Margie Sprague, Tammy Britt, Sharon McCorkle, Carrie Engelman, 
Michelle Higginson, Lena King, Janet Colucci, Donna Wyborney, Kristin Gohlke, Jim 
DeLaCruz, Tee Cherry, Sandy Salem, Diane Squillaro, Sarah Kaderabek, Carol 
D’Agnese, Tony D’Agnese, Brenda Brooke, Tom Fries, Maya Madsen, Frank Cozza, 
Sandra Cozza, Kimberly Ta, Denise Vedder, Annie Strazzeri 
 
PRINCIPAL JIM HORNE: 
 
Mr. Horne discussed the Security & Safety of our School’s policies and procedures.   
Our Security measures were revisited and reinforced to make St. Augustine a safe 
environment.  It was reiterated that students/faculty and staff are all encouraged to 
report anything appearing to be suspicious at all times. 
 
REMINDER  When hosting an event in the gym, please know there are no helium 
balloons allowed in The Commons/Gym. 
 
THEATRE CONSTRUCTION UPDATE:  Our new beautiful Theatre is “scheduled” to 
be completed in May.  But not in time for this year’s Spring Play “Little Shop of 
Horrors” which will debut May 3, 5 and 6 at Pacific Beach Middle School.  Mr. Jim 
DeLaCruz spoke on behalf of the Drama Group, Tickets are on sale at 
Showtix4u.com.  Cost of tickets are: $10.00 students, $15.00 adults.  Also, ads are 
available in the Playbill for purchase. 
 
TASTE OF SAINTS: The Fundraiser/Gala is scheduled for April 28, 2018 from  
5:00-9:00 p.m.  Sharon McCorkle & Julie Heffler are co-chairs of this Event.  Tickets 
are still available if you haven’t purchased your ticket yet:  $50 per person/$40 per 
person for alumni, discounted tickets for faculty and staff.   If you are available to 
volunteer at this Event, please contact Casey Callery, Sharon McCorkle or Julie 
Heffler…it’s a great way to rack up your service hours before year end…. 
 
FATHER JOE’S VILLAGE:  Our Saints will be honored at an awards ceremony on 
May 5, Senior Mike Sinoff will be receiving the Award on behalf of our School  Way 
to go Saints!!! 
 
 
 
 



APA PRESIDENT LAURA WALSH’S REPORT:   
 
GRANDPARENTS’ DAY:   Thank you to Annie Kennedy and everyone who 
volunteered for Grandparents’ Day.  A wonderful day had by all.  As a reminder, 
please be sure to fill out the Grandparent Section on School Application  for future 
communications/photos sent to grandparents. 
 
NEW FAMILY NIGHT:  Thank you to Margie Sprague and Connie Carreon for co-
chairing “New Family Night” for incoming freshman families.   It was well attended 
and everyone enjoyed the evening… 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: Susie Menas reported $14,500.00 (of the $16,000.00 
annual budget) has been spent to date. 
 
COMMUNICATIONS:  Kristin Gohlke announced her position is available in 
the coming year.  If you are interested, please contact Jim Horne. 
 
HOSPITALITY:    Annie Frusti reported Janet Colucci will be taking over 
position of Chairperson of Hospitality next year.  Thank you Janet!  AND Thank you 
Annie for doing such a great job… 
 
VOLUNTEERISM:    Denise Vedder reported “Sign up Genius” is now 
activated and accessible for all Volunteering.   Thank you Denise! 
 
Mary Malucci  is chairing the Teachers’ Appreciation Luncheon on June 8 at 11:45 
a.m.  Janet Colucci and Sandy Salem will be assisting Mary with this Event… 
 
CLASS REPRESENTATIVES:   
 
Seniors:   Mia Lloyd - Not present at meeting 
Juniors:   Maya Madsen -  Nothing to report 
Sophomores:  Sarah Kaderabek  Nothing to report 
Freshmen:  Brenda Brooke - Nothing to report.   
 
ST. MONICA’S PRAYER GROUP:  Juan Ibaibarriaga not present   Always feel 
welcome to attend Mass every Thursday in our Saints’ Chapel @7:45 a.m.  If you, a 
loved one or a friend are in need of prayer(s), please email the information to 
saintmonicaprayergroup@gmail.com 
 

At 7:30 p.m a motion made/seconded/approved to adjourn meeting  
NEXT APA MEETING IS MAY 2, 2018 AT 6:30 PM 

 


